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Mr Pascal Bobblier 
General Manager Development 

Level 5, 2 Grosvenor Street 
Bondi Junction NSW 2022 

8 February 2022 

Dear Mr Bobblier 

 Luddenham Resource Recovery Facility (SSD-10446) 
Request for additional information 

I refer to Response to Request for Information dated 14 December 2021 for the Luddenham 
Resource Recovery Facility (SSD-10446). The Department referred this information to relevant 
government agencies and Western Sydney Airport.  

The Department notes the NSW Environment Protection Authority (EPA) has advised it does not 
support evening and night-time operations. As previously advised, the Department shares the 
concerns raised by the EPA and on that basis requests you reconsider the scale of the development, 
including the hours of operation. 

Please note, the Department is waiting on comments from other government agencies and Western 
Sydney Airport. These will be forwarded to you once received. 

Please provide the information, or notify the Department that the information will not be provided, by 
Monday 28 February 2022.  If you cannot meet this deadline, please provide and commit to an 
alternative timeframe for providing this information.  

If you have any questions, please contact Jeffrey Peng on (02) 9995 6685 or via email at 
jeffrey.peng@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

William Hodgkinson  
Team Leader  
Industry Assessments 
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